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Solomon Lodge No. 20 F. & A. M. 

25 East 1st Street 

Jacksonville, FL. 32206 

Chartered January 10, 1849 

https://solomon20.com/ 
E-Trestleboard May   2022 

 

 

Worshipful Master: David Straining 

2nd Monday Stated 7:30 Meeting / 6:30 pm Dinner & Fellowship 

4th Monday Stated 7:30 Meeting / 6:30 pm Dinner & Fellowship 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

8th Masonic District - Zone 3 

 

 

 

 

 

  District Deputy Grand Master                           District Instructor 

 

 

R∴W∴ Alberto Martinez                                           R∴ H∴ Eddie Bides 

904-294-8205                                                                904-463-6223 

district8DD2021@gmail.com                                  Bitoy10@comcast.net 

 

 

 
 

https://solomon20.com/
mailto:district8DD2021@gmail.com
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Solomon No. 20 

2022 Officers 

WM-David Straining            904.338.7559       redhorse99@aol.com 

SW- David Kiraly                    904.866.5532        djkiraly@gmail.com 

JW- Benjamin Flanagan        904.667.1660   Bluegremlin1384@gmail.com 

 

Treasurer- Mike Davison         

Secretary- James Vick             904.638.6121             IamJamesVick@Gmail.com 

 

SD- David Land                           904.540.7321              davidland70@gmail.com 

JD- Dominic Bucci                 904.614.0198          dominic.bucci@centralsouthern.us 

SS- Issac Williams                 904.554.9797           issacwilliams454@yahoo.com 

Tyler-Wilson McMullan         904.629.3555          wilson.mcmullan@comcast.net 

Chaplain- Sam Bennett           904-  891.0402         bennett.samuel56@gmail.com 

Marshal- Russell Fisher                904.680.8770            fisherhrussell@gmail.com 

Historian/Musician- James A. Krahn    904.412.5211     krahn1@aol.com 

 

mailto:redhorse99@aol.com
mailto:djkiraly@gmail.com
mailto:Bluegremlin1384@gmail.com
mailto:IamJamesVick@Gmail.com
mailto:davidland70@gmail.com
mailto:dominic.bucci@centralsouthern.us
mailto:issacwilliams454@yahoo.com
mailto:wilson.mcmullan@comcast.net
mailto:bennett.samuel56@gmail.com
mailto:fisherhrussell@gmail.com
mailto:krahn1@aol.com


3 
 

 

 

Message from the Worshipful Master  

 W∴ M∴ David Straining 

 
Greetings from the East Brothers, 
The 100-man meeting masons at Amelia Lodge April 26th was a great success. Around 155 Florida brothers 
and 110 Georgia brothers attended. Needless to say Florida took the Gavel this year . Great Food and 

Great fellowship by all. 
 

We had a great turnout for our family night April 25th,  JW did an excellent job with having a cookout with 
grilling hamburgers and hotdogs with all the fixings. Thanks to all who helped with setting up and cleaning up 

afterwards. Great fellowship and the kids that came all had a good time playing. We also had two potential 
candidates and a brother from Duval lodge that came also.  

 
Starting May 1st, the Lodge will have a new Wi-Fi deadbolt lock on the door. The Security system will 

be activated.  There will be two ways to enter the Lodge if you need to enter.  Ring the doorbell and one of the 
Lodge officers will unlock the door and disarm the alarm system. Or you can call one of the names on the door 

and they will open the door and disarm the security system. Your key will still work on the gate to unlock the 
gates. So don’t discard you key. If you do, you will not be able to enter through the gate. 

 
At the next Stated we will go over the 2022 Proposed Legislation that the Officers will be voting on this year at 

Grand Lodge. We need to get The Crafts input on each item.  
 

Look forward to seeing every at our next stated.  
______________________________________________________________________________________ 

                                       Greetings from the Senior Warden! 

Bro.  Dave Kiraly 

 

 
 

 
Greetings from the West. 
It has been a busy year here at Solomon as we near the midpoint. We have a lot more to do. 
In that vein, I spoke to Worshipful Russ Fisher. He is not able to manage Breakfast and a Chore at 
the moment due to several cable tows. I volunteered to step in and run the program until he is able to 
return to it. 
We are going to do breakfast and a chore on the 2nd Saturday of the month starting on May 14th 
from 8 to 11. My plan for the 14th is to concentrate on the carriage house and clear the pool table so 
it can be moved. If you're able, please join us. 
Quote of the month: 
"The man on top of the mountain didn't fall there." 
-Vince Lombardi 
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Greetings from the Junior Warden! 

Bro. Benjamin Flanagan 
 

 

Greetings from the South, 
 
      April was another busy month for us. Granted not all the activities took place at Solomon. But 
Solomon was still represented. From the forms class (hosted at Solomon), the Icemen Hockey 
game where M:.W:. Jeff Foster was recognized as a Hometown Hero, the 100 Mason Meeting 
Between Florida and Georgia at Amelia Lodge, the secretaries luncheon for the ladies and couple 
guests from Grand Lodge (Hosted at Solomon), Master Mason degree at Duval lodge, Family night 
here at Solomon, and the NEFMA meeting (which we won the gavel back). Just to name a few 
things.  
   
    I am looking forward to seeing all that we will do and accomplish in May. Would enjoy seeing some 
of those Brothers who we haven't seen in a while, like we did at our stated meeting in April. Now is as 
good of a time as any to come back to lodge. Even if you can't stay for the meeting. Come have 
dinner with us. 
 
      
On the Menu for our next Stated Meeting on May 9th: 
 
Chicken Alfredo  
Green Beans  
Salad  
Cookies 

 
  

WED, MAY 25 AT 7:30 PM 

NEFMA - May - Callahan 32 

 

 

Remember School of Instruction / MLT’s / Open Books Schedule Are On The Calendar 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/events/759982794976749/?acontext=%7B%22event_action_history%22%3A%5b%7B%22surface%22%3A%22group%22%7D%5d%7D
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Past, But Not 

Forgotten 

Worshipful 

Master 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jimmie G. Boone Sr. —PM 2008 
 

I’ve been thinking about this quite a bit and narrowing it 
down is not easy. My year had a lot of ups and downs. My 
mother was sick and passed away during my year as 
Master and I had knee replacement surgery also and was 
unable to attend the lodge for two months. Fortunately, I 
had a great senior warden by the name of Ron Stewart and 
he did a wonderful job the two months I was out. Ron and I 
planned our years together to try to accomplish more for the 
lodge in two consecutive years and we both could’ve done 
in two individual years. 
 
I think my biggest success was that for the two years prior 
to my year in the east I had worked with Francis T Hobart 
Lodge to merge them into Solomon Lodge and that did 
come about during my year. This turned out to be a good 
thing for the members of both Lodges. We gained 128 
perpetual members and the members of Francis T Herbert 
Lodge found a new home in Solomon Lodge. 
 
The best event I held that year was the Valentine dinner and 
dance. We went to the Ramada inn on San Jose Blvd. and 
had Valentine’s dinner at their Buffet dinner.  
 
My advice for the future members of Solomon Lodge would 
be as follows:  
 
1. Do as much as you can outside the building.  
 
2. Make sure to include the families and everything you 
possibly can. 
 
3. Never let a visitor sit alone make them feel like a brother. 
 
4. Keep an eye on the financial stability of the lodge for the 
future. (Financial issues have a way of sneaking up on you). 
 
5. If you have young children let them come in and help you. 
It doesn’t have to be much, you can let them set the napkins 
and silver on the tables, sweep the floors, even set up the 
lodge. make them a part of your day. Quality time isn’t about 
what you do it’s simply about spending time with them. 
 
Bro. Jim Boone 
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Highlights of April 2022 
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ENTERED APPRENTICES in CATECHISM: 

1. David Thomas Bucci 

2. Derrick L. Coach 

3. Kelvin A. Fishburne 

4. George Nance 

5. Donald Kraus 
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Last Month’s Charity: Angels Year Round  

 

Solomon No. 20 - 2022- Calendar  

This can also be viewed on the Website: 

http://solomon20.com/events/ 

 

 

enjamin  

Meadows, 

http://solomon20.com/events/
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Solomon Lodge No.20 – 2022 – Committee’s 

Building and Property- David Straining, Dave Kiraly, Benjamin Flanagan, James 

Krahn, Issac Williams 

Board of Relief –David Straining, Dave Kiraly, Benjamin Flanagan 

Budget & Finance- David Kiraly, Mike Davison, David Land, Jason Vymetal 

Charity – Sam Bennett, James Vick, David Straining 

Masonic Education- Robby Stokes, James Vick, Jim Boone 

Vigilance- Benjamin Flanagan, Issac Williams,  

Building Trustees- David Straining, Dave Kiraly, Benjamin Flanagan 

Hospitality- Dave Kiraly, David Land, Dominic Bucci 

Catechism Instructors- James Vick, Bill Watson, Rory St.John’s 

Lodge Mentor- Dave Kiraly, Mike Davison, Jason Vymetal   

Visitation- Sam Bennett, James Vick, Dave Kiraly 

Petitions- Dave Kiraly, Mike Davison, David Land, Dominic Bucci, Jason Vymetal, 

Issac Williams 

Web – social media- Russell Fisher, James Vick, Benjamin Flanagan 

DeMolay-  Benjamin Flanagan 

Masonic Rites- Sam Bennett, David Straining, James Vick, James Krahn, 
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Lodge Officer Training 

The Grand Lodge of Florida encourages all members of the Craft to further their 

knowledge of Lodge operation, especially those concerning the Elected and Appointed 

Officers of each particular Lodge. The Lodge Officers Training program was designed to 

educate and test your knowledge of Lodge procedures, business, penal code, and other 

areas. Contact your District Instructor for details. 

 

 

 

  

Please make every effort to keep us informed of your address, email address, 

and phone number.  We need to keep in contact with you.  If you see errors in 

the Trestleboard please let us know. 

James Vick’s email : IamJamesVick@Gmail.com 

 

--or— 

  

If you do not use email, you can call one of the officers listed. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 

 

                   

http://grandlodgefl.com/lot_exams.html
mailto:IamJamesVick@Gmail.com
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Need A Ride? Carpool to Lodge.  Any brother that would like to 

carpool to the stated meeting, please contact 

 James Vick at   c. 904-638-6121 or email at IamJamesVick@Gmail.com 

 

 

 

 
 

e-trestleboard editor: 
Wor. James H. Vick  

Past Master- Solomon Lodge No.20  

25 East 1st St. 

Jacksonville, FL. 32206 

c. 904 638 6121 

IAmJamesVick@Gmail.com 

  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

mailto:IamJamesVick@Gmail.com
mailto:tmsjax@comcast.net
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SOLOMON LODGE NO. 20 

MEMORIAL BRICK PROGRAM 

 

12 characters per line (including spaces.)  3 lines max 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Submitted by: ________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number: _______________________________________ 

 

DONATION = $50.00   Cash  

CHECK # _______________ Payable to Solomon Lodge No.20 

REMARKS = Memorial Brick Program. 

Mail or deliver check to ATTN: James Vick, Secretary 

 Solomon Lodge 25 E. 1st St. Jacksonville, FL. 32206   
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GOD BLESS AMERICA! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


